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Additional Safety Protocols Issued for Athletic Events

Beginning this week, Iredell-Statesville Schools will implement a No Bag Policy for all high school athletic
events. No bags of any size, including purses, tote bags, diaper bags, and backpacks will be permitted. Guests
will be required to return their bags to their vehicles before entering an event. School principals will provide
direction for students participating in or attending events immediately after school, as appropriate. Fans
should still expect the same safety protocols in place as they visit each of our campuses.

We look forward to seeing our fans cheer for our students. Our fans are encouraged to revisit our Fan Code
of Conduct and commit to #BeaGoodFan when they attend any event on our campuses.
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